
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Elm Class Newsletter Summer Term 
 

Welcome to the beginning of a very exciting summer term all! Mr. Vaughan, Mrs. Henshaw and Miss Attwell are all looking 
forward to cracking on with a brand-new topic in class as well as lots of other activities. If you have any questions at 
all, please feel free to grab one of us on the door or send a message on Tapestry. We will also be posting weekly some of 

the fun things that we have   

Our topic for this term will be 
 ‘The Ancient Maya’ 

 
This will link with many areas of the curriculum and 
will be part of our literacy learning, as well as other 
subject areas, like: ICT, Art, Science, MFL, Music and 

History.   
 

Forest school will be on a Wednesday afternoon.  
Please ensure your child comes to school with 

their kit to change into. Please bring waterproofs 
and wellingtons to change into, in a bag.  

PE will be on a 
Tuesday afternoon. 
This term we will 

be working with 
Alveley Cricket Club  

 

All children should 

wear their uniform 
into school and to 

bring in the correct 
PE kit on both 

days to change in 
to.  

 
 

 

 
  

  

 

What we are covering in each subject  

Literacy- We will be looking at a range of different writing styles and approaches. We 
will be focusing particularly on creating atmospheric settings.  

Science- Light! We are looking at how light is created and how we as human beings 
experience how light works through our eyes.  

Music- This term we are very lucky that Mrs. Salt from the Shropshire Music Service is 

coming in weekly to give Elm class ukelele lessons. 
Art- We will be our different craft skills and really reflecting on what art means to us 

as individuals.  
PSHE- We will be looking at the topic ‘Positive Thinking’ all about encouraging children to 

think about how we can change our attitude towards situations around us. 

MFL- This term we will learn the vocabulary so that we can become tiny little French 
teachers ourselves.   

Computing – We are going to begin to focus on key computer skills in life such as typing 

quicker and being able to save and open documents.  
R.E.– We will be exploring a unit around the key question ‘How are different religions 

explored around the world?’ 
Maths-We will be really focusing on our place value knowledge such as knowing how to 

create and represent different amounts. There will also be a strong focus on learning and 

mastering our timetables in a range of different contexts.   

Homework 
Will be set on a 
Friday afternoon, 
and this will 
consist of 

Spellings and 
Times Table 

practise ready for 
testing on the 

following Friday 
morning. 
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